

DECEMBER 1, 2017

GREAT BRITAIN RESIDENTS DURING BREXIT



The councillor Laura Hillstead attended meeting at the University Miguel Hernández Élche, "Brexit: legal practice and consequences". She had the opportunity to get first-hand information which will help her to continue supporting and collaborating with British residents of Teulada Moraira. The meeting had been organized by BREXPATS IN SPAIN.



IN TEULADA MORAIRA AND IN VALL DE LAGUAR

The two municipalities, Teulada Moraira and Vall de Laguar presented their programmes for this year's International Mountain Day which officially takes place on December 11 but will be celebrated in the two municipalities from the 5th to the 10th of December 2017. On December 5 at 12:30pm, Eduardo Rojas will present the activities in the plenary hall at the Town Hall Teulada.



DIM 2017



RAFA SOLER - LOCAL CHEF GETS FIRST MICHELIN STAR

Teulada Moraira honoured Rafa Soler and celebrated the local Chef's first Michelin star with an event in the Town Hall's plenary hall. Present were Carlos Linares, mayor of Teulada Moraira, several members of the council as well as friends and acquaintances of Rafa Soler. The mayor welcomed everybody and explained that the event was meant for the local Chef, to honour his work and professional career.





HIGHLIGHT OF THE WEEK













